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HB 2591 directs the Oregon Health Authority to create a grant program related to health care in schools. 

OHA will provide planning grants to ten school and education service districts to evaluate the need for 

school-based health services in their communities. After the two-year planning process, each grantee 

will receive funding to operate a school-based health center or school nurse model in their district. The 

measure includes a $2,555,000 General Fund appropriation in 2021-23 for the program.  

  

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 2591 be reported out do pass. 

 


